Twenty-First Sunday after Pentecost
Missionary Chapter Lovefeast
October 14, 2018, 10:00 AM

  Watchword of the Week:   

Since we have a great high priest that has passed through the heavens, Jesus, Son of God, let us hold fast to our confession.
Hebrews 4: 14
(For the order of service, please refer to Lovefeast Ode.)
Today we welcome The Rt. Rev. Sam Gray as our Missionary Lovefeast speaker.  
******************************

The Chancel Flowers are given today to the Glory of God and in celebration of the first wedding anniversary of Joel Hayes and Melissa Thompson.
Last Sunday Attendance – 116                    
Sunday School – 55                  
Pledges/Offerings/Gifts/Other for October 7th – $7,375.90

Monthly Budget Needs  
$40,636.34


Monies Received Month to Date
$7,375.90


Needed as of October 7th
$33,260.44
Today is Clery Appreciation Day!  We will be celebrating in the Parlor immediately following our worship service.
 Congratulations to The Rev. Don Griffin and Lou Ann and David Timmons upon the birth of their grand daughter, Carolyn Brooke Griffin on October 9th.  Her parents are Amanda and Jeff Griffin.

Stewards of Service This Week:

Ushers: Lindsay Tise, Jerry Byerly, David Church


Ryan Church, Jeanne Willard

Greeter: Candice and Rod Back

Worship Nursery:  Kathy Saylor

Sunday School Nursery: Eugenia Ivy

Sound System Operator: Henry Hilker

Elder of the Month:  Bill Shields     Trustee of the Month:  Bill Wright 

Wednesday (10/17) Lunch Cooking Team: Catered BBQ
Graced by the Fruits of Our Labor

Giving God Our Best

This is the first week of our three-week Stewardship emphasis on, Graced by the Fruits of Our labor.  Stewardship includes the commitment of time, talents, and money to God’s use. More than that, though, it involves our total lives. The standard set for us in God’s Word is high. God wants us as His followers to give wholeheartedly so that all people will “be saved and come to a knowledge of the truth” (1 Timothy 2:4). Through grace, which meets all of our needs, we are to tell others of His love and His mighty deeds and give our lives to him in joyful service. In stewardship, we offer ourselves for the accomplishment of Christ’s work in the world.

Hurricane Florence Relief Fund

The Outreach and Special Events Committee is coordinating a project where our church would participate in an offering to support to two families with connections to Fairview.

-   James and Eileen Hailey (son and daughter-in-law of Jerry and Kristen Hailey) lost everything at their home in Topsail Beach.  The home was declared a total loss as well as most of their belongings.  In addition, they are both out of jobs because of the hurricane.

-  Laurie Bundy (daughter of Doris Brame) also had damage to her home at Topsail Beach.  She works at a nursing home that was significantly damaged by the hurricane.  The nursing home is being repaired, but Laurie is having to work somewhere else in the meantime.

You may put your donation in a pew envelope, and mark it “hurricane relief fund.”  We will collect money through Sunday, November 4th and then distribute it to these families.

 In addition, you may also donate $25 gift cards for Wal-Mart and Food Lion to be used to purchase food for people in the Wilmington area that were affected by Hurricane Florence.  These gift cards will be sent to Winter Park Baptist Church in Wilmington, which is being used as a collection center for Catholic Charities.  You may turn these in to the church office no later than November 4th. 

“But if anyone has the world's goods and sees his brother in need, yet closes his heart against him, how does God's love abide in him? Little children, let us not love in word or talk but in deed and in truth.” (1 John 3:17 – 18) 

 

MEMORIALS

The Women’s Fellowship has received a gift in memory of Marty Martin from Corky and Danny Flowers.
The Men’s Fellowship has received a gift in memory of Walter Tuttle from Corky and Danny Flowers.

The Friendship Class has received a gift in memory of Henrietta Green from Corky and Danny Flowers.

The Maggie Styers Missionary Chapter has received a gift in memory of Walter Tuttle and Marty Martin from Carolyn and Ken Neal.
The General Fund has received a gift in memory Walter Tuttle and Chris Houseman from the Weber Class.
CALENDAR:  OCTOBER 14 – OCTOBER 21, 2018
Today
  9:30 AM
Band Prelude


10:00 AM
Missionary Chapter Lovefeast 


11:10 AM
Sunday School

Monday
  6:00 PM
Back to Basics (Activity Building) 

  7:00 PM
WF Circle 3 (Parlor)
Tuesday
  9:00 AM
Activity Building in Use for Private Function


10:00 AM
Staff Meeting


  3:00 PM
Tai Chi Exercise Class (Fellowship Hall) 
Wednesday
12:00 PM
Lunch & Bible Study (Fellowship Hall)

  5:45 PM
Handbells (Handbell Room)


  7:00 PM
Choir Practice (Sanctuary)
Thursday
  9:30 AM
Fairview Friends Mystery Trip

  6:00 PM
Provincial Budget Dinner at Friedland MC
Friday
  6:00 PM 
Back to Basics (Activity Building)

Sunday
10:00 AM
Worship


11:10 AM
Sunday School

  1:30 PM
Crop Walk 

  4:30 PM
Band Practice (Blum Chapel)
Staff & Ministry Areas of Fairview

Office Phone: 336-768-5629; Kitchen Phone: 336-768-1958

E-mail: fmc@fairviewmoravianchurch.org
Website: http://www.fairviewmoravianchurch.org
Office Hours: Monday–Thursday, 9:00 AM–4:30 PM

 Rev. Scott Venable, Pastor
    Pat Sapp, Vice-Chair, Elders

 Rev. Victoria Lasley, Associate Pastor
    Jody Brendle, Chair, Trustees

 Lewis Phillips, Music Director/Pastoral Assistant
    Gay Nell Hutchens, Vice-Chair, Trustees

 Patricia Rau, Treasurer/Administrative Assistant   
    Van Krause, Band Director

 Nancy Morgan, Choir Accompanist
[image: image1.emf]Mission Teams Needed for

Hurricane Relief in

Wilmington, NC

November 4-10 & 11-17, 2018

The Board of World Mission is seeking volunteers to assist in the

clean-up and recovery effort in the Wilmington area for the weeks of

November 4-10, and 11-17. Crews will be hosted at the Covenant

Moravian Church and doing clean up and demolition work at homes in

the area. An effort is being made to secure sleeping cots, but it is

advisable to bring your own air/foam mattress and bedding. Work

sites are being arranged for us through Samaritan’s Purse who is

serving as a clearing house between work sites and incoming mission

teams.

Individuals of all skill levels are needed to fill the teams as well as

kitchen crews to prepare breakfast and dinner each day if possible.

We are particularly in need of building experts who can help lead

others who are willing to lend a hand but lack experience. (please

note that if we are unable recruit a cooking team, crews are free to

purchase their own food to prepare in the church kitchen or to eat at

the wide variety of restaurants and fast-food establishments close to

the church).

We are also in need of folks who have pick-up trucks or vans that can

be used to transport materials to our work sites.

If you are interested in joining a crew, please fill out the registration

form found on our website at MoravianMission.org/MDR. Travel

grants will be available for those coming from a distance. Questions

can be directed to the Rt. Rev. Chris Giesler by email at

chris@moravianmission.org, or by calling 610-868-1732.

You can help to support all Moravian Disaster Relief efforts by

sending your donations to: Board of World Mission, 1021 Center

Street, Bethlehem, PA 18018. You may also make your donation online

at http://moravianmission.org/give/ and click on the green

“Donate Now” link at the top of the page.
The next Fairview Friends Fellowship trip will be Thursday, October 18th at 9:30a.m.  We will board the bus and travel to the mountains to enjoy the beautiful colors of Autumn!  We will enjoy lunch at one of everyone’s favorite mountain restaurants and then enjoy some fun things nearby before returning to the church.  Please call Jeanne Willard (336-768-5645) or see her here at church no later than today.
CROP Hunger Walk – Sunday, October 21st at 1:30p.m.  You can help make a difference in local AND global hunger by walking in our CROP Hunger Walk this year.  With one week to go, our congregation has a few walkers participating and we want MORE!  Won’t you join them?  To sign up to be a walker, see Victoria Lasley or Heather Hubbard to get a Donation Envelope.  If you can’t walk, please sponsor a walker.  
Mark your calendars for the Joyful Noise offering being collected on October 21st for the Crop Hunger Walk! 
